
PHONE 914-591-8500
FAX 914-591-3064

Important Information Regarding the
Transportation Portal

September 17, 2020

Dear Irvington School Community,

The transportation portal for In-District bus routes is now available. We thank you
for your patience throughout this process. While you may have indicated in our
survey that your child would not take the bus in the morning or afternoon, those
routes will still appear but there is no issue if your child does not use the bus at
that time. 

You can access the instructions for using the portal by clicking here.

You can access the transportation portal by clicking here.

Sincerely,

Carol Stein
Assistant Superintendent for Business

6 Dows Lane
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​Irvington, NY 10533
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